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Shorland, Gina

From: Medworth
Sent: 17 January 2024 15:59
To: Shorland, Gina
Cc: Medworth
Subject: FW: Mega incinerator in Wisbech

 
 

From: Jane Horscroft   
Sent: 13 January 2024 11:27 
To: Medworth <Medworth@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Mega incinerator in Wisbech 
 
To who it may concern. 
 
The incinerator plan for Wisbech is deeply flawed in many ways. 
 
My main objections are: 
 
● It would be built on a flood plan which is there for a reason. 
 
● There are 3 endangered and protected species on the proposed site. 
 
● There would be 300+ lorries a day coming to Wisbech which would cause pollution levels to be even higher than 
they are now. 
 
● The road infrastructure around Wisbech cannot cope with more traffic. There are frequent accidents on the A47 
which close the road for many hours. According to MVV they would only use the A47 to come into Wisbech. This is a 
lie as the lorries would come in any route they could use, going onto unsuitable roads for lorries. 
 
● The proposed site is extremely close to a secondary school and several primary schools. It is also very close to 
housing estates, factories producing food, arable fields and Wisbech town centre. 
 
● Major factories have said they will not support the incinerator which would probably mean they will leave 
Wisbech and that would cause job loses. 
 
● An incinerator has recently been passed in Boston, which is 30 miles away, and there is also an incinerator in 
Peterborough. There is no need for another incinerator locally which is clearly not appropriate for the area.  
 
Please let comman sense prevail and not give permission to for this monstrosity to be build.  
 
Regards  
 
Jane 
 
Jane Horscroft  
 

  
  

  
 




